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The submissions on this file and the Inspector’s report were considered at a Board

meeting held on 11/07/2024.

The Board decided to defer this case, to request an addendum report from

Inspectorate on the basis of the further information and submissions received

subsequent to Board Directions dated 22nd August 2022 & 22nd November 2022, and

on the basis of new public notices issued and consideration of further submissions

subsequently received , for consideration at a further Board meeting. The addendum

report should, inter alia, address the question of whether the discharge of

wastewater from the proposed development, in conjunction with existing discharge to

receiving waters, would cause or exacerbate breaches of the combined approach
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